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Government of South Australia

SA Health






Email:<<Email Address>>
Request to approve delayed transition to adult services

Dear      
The policy position of the Women’s and Children’s Health Network is to transition young people to adult services by the time they reach 18 years of age, or the completion of Year 12 high school. The policy allows flexiblity should the clinical condition or psychosocial circumstances justify a delay in transition.

This letter is to seek your approval to delay transition of the following client to adult services.
	Name of client:
	  

	UR No:
	  

	Date of Birth:
	  

	Treating team requesting extension approval:    

	Reason for delay in transition:       


	Commencement date of transition: 
Likely completion date of transition:  


Yours sincerely
<<Name>>

<<Title>>

   /   /

	Approval to delay transition to adult services
Divisional Medical Director:
_____________________________________




[Signature]
Divisional Nursing/Midwifery Director:
_____________________________________




[Signature]
	Approved / Not approved


  /      /
Approved / Not approved


  /      /



To be filed in the Transition section of the Medical Record.
Women’s and Children’s Health Network





72 King William Road


NORTH ADELAIDE SA 5006


�Tel: 
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